APPENDIX A REVISION

Between the
Washington State Gambling Commission
And The
Yakama Tribal Gaming Agency

AAR -2002-01

This Appendix A Revision (AAR) is entered into between the Washington State Gambling Commission
(State) and the Yakama Nation (Tribe) pursuant to the Tribal-State Compact (Compact) for Class III
Gaming, Section XI (A) (Adoption of Regulations and Management). Both parties signed the Compact
on June 9, 1996.

Appendix A, Section 16 (2) of the Compact requires “All cash changes of $50.00 or over shall be
verified by the supervisor.”

The Tribe seeks to modify the above referenced section to have all cash exchanges of $/00.00 or
over be verified by the supervisor.

Appendix A, Section 22 B. (1) requires “...the entire count and closure process shall be monitored

and taped by the surveillance department and those tapes retained for a period of at least thirty (30)
days.”

The Tribe seeks to remove the reference to tape retention in this section.

Pursuant to the Tribe's request, the Tribe and State agree to the modifications noted above. The Tribe
and State further agree that should the terms of this AAR become invalid, by any means or for any
reason, the wording of the affected portion of the Compact, as originally worded or subsequently
amended, shall immediately be reinstated and binding.

Signed:

.

- “Julie L. Lies\,‘ﬂgent In Charge TGU
. .~ Washington State Gambling Commission

Date: (2-1/-ZODZ. T 2//8/0 2.




YAKAMA NATION
= » &5 GAMING COMMISSION

K CONFEDERATED %
lll AND BANDS

December 11%, 2002

Julie Lies, Agent in Charge

Tribal Gaming Unit

Washington State Gambling Commission
Olympia, WA 98504-2400

RE: Appendix A Revision Request

Dear Ms. Lies;

580 Fort Road
Toppenish, WA 98948
(509) 865-5322

Fax (509) 865-7867

RECEIVED
DEC 16 2002
TRIBAL GAMING UNIT

Please find attached Appendix A Revision #2002-01. I have signed the agreement and

am forwarding it to you for your signature.

If you have any questions, please contact me at (509) 865-5322 ext. 5501.

Sincerely, 2 7

<

Kristin Lumley,
Executive Director




